
Assistant professor in Immunology  
(NB deadline February 4th, 2016!) 
 
At Aalborg University, The Department of Health Science and 
Technology, a 3-year position as assistant professor in Immunology is 
open for appointment from July 1st, 2016 or soon thereafter. 
 
The position will be affiliated with the Laboratory of Immunology, the 
research of which is focused on how the adaptive immune system is 
controlled by the system of dendritic cells. Both basic research and 
more clinically oriented research is carried out. A specific focus is the 
development of a new generation of vaccines that target dendritic 
cells in situ. Previous research in the lab has shown that targeting 
antigen to dendritic cells may induce much stronger immune 
responses than ordinary, non-targeted antigen. We now wish to 
evaluate the potential of this approach in  infectious diseases, cancer 
and autoimmunity. 
The laboratory has a broad network, nationally and internationally. 
 
The applicant must have a track record of research within immunology 
or an adjacent area and be willing to participate actively in research 
within the research field of the Laboratory of Immunology. 
 
The assistant professor will have to teach, primarily on the study 
programs of medicine and medicine with industrial specialization. 
 
In the coming years Aalborg University Hospital will move from central 
Aalborg to new buildings adjacent to the university. This will increase 
the collaboration between the university and the hospital. This 
collaboration has already started with the establishment of a common, 
new, state-of-the art facility for experiments on rodents, that will open 
in the building next to the Laboratory of Immunology in March 2016. 
 
The Medical Faculty at Aalborg University is young and still expanding. 
The chances of getting af permanent, tenured position as associate 
professor after 3 years is very good. 
 
Lab facilities are great, cell sorter, new flow cytometers, confocal 
microscope, mass spectrometry, immunoproteomics, new animal 
facility etc. Northern Jutland is beautiful, lots of varied nature, North 
Sea beaches can be reached in about half an hour, houses are 
cheap, the schools are good. 
 
Inquiries about the position: please contact associate professor Ralf 
Agger, e-mail: agger@hst.aau.dk 
 



Applications for the position must be submitted according to the broad 
advertisement "Assistant professor in Biomedicine" 
http://www.stillinger.aau.dk/vis-stilling/?vacancy=798373 
at the homepage of Aalborg University. 


